Village of Sheridan
Special Meeting
October 15, 2016

A special meeting was called to discuss the current sidewalk project. Mike Anderson, Randy McMurray,
Jeff Wilhelm, Howard Hamilton, Greg Thompson and Kurt Tirevold were present.

The group met at the village hall and walked to the proposed site of the new sidewalk on Robinson
Street. Discussion was held and it was decided to move locations of the proposed sidewalk to the west
side of Bushnell Street from the fire station to the Corner Tap. The current proposed sidewalk would
have taken too much from homeowners’ properties. A quick change order will be entered to do this
change. Robert Hamilton’s office will work on the changes needed for the work to begin.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cathy Carpenter
Village Clerk



